
From: johnearnshaw <  > 
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 7:59:51 AM 
To: jjones@dourodummer.on.ca <jjones@dourodummer.on.ca>; 
kmoher@dourodummer.on.ca <kmoher@dourodummer.on.ca>; 
tomwatt@dourodummer.on.ca <tomwatt@dourodummer.on.ca>; 
hwatson@dourodummer.on.ca <hwatson@dourodummer.on.ca>; 
standsmann@dourodummer.on.ca <standsmann@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Cc: John Earnshaw <  >; Anita Earnshaw <  > 
Subject: Thanks  
  
The signs "speed 60" were put up this week on the Division Road. 
I want to thank you for your support of authorizing this. 
Our community of private houses on this road now feel much more safe. 
In particular, I hope our family will never again see some one coming  
over the blind hill east of our entrance driving at speeds in excess  
of 120 kmph. 
I expect you will receive complaints from some who use the road as an  
un-policed fast route to Peterborough. 
"Why risk a speeding ticket on highway 7 or county road 8 if I know  
I'll never get one on the Division Road?" 
I know the right and safe thing has now happened.  Thanks. 
JOHN and ANITA EARNSHAW 
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